
Sheridan County Chamber of Commerce
Ramaco has taken the utmost care to complete the very thorough permit application and is
investing in our community, The Brook Mine permit is a necessary step in advancing the
Advanced Carbon Research park, which will enable the company to use our highest quality coal to
create advanced products such as carbon fiber and graphene. As the largest voice of business in
Sheridan County, we encourage the DEQ to complete this process and issue Ramaco Carbon final
approval of their permit.


